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Monday September 13, 2021

WG chair called the meeting to order at 4:02 PM (Eastern Time).

Chair reviewed the agenda.  A small change was made, and R1 was posted on Mentor.  The WG unanimously approved the agenda, document 802.19-21/11r1.

Chair read the IEEE Patent Policy slides.  There were no responses to the call for potentially essential patent claims.

Chair read the IEEE Standards Association Participant Behavior slides.

Motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting, document 802.19-21/10r0, passed unanimously.

The chair reviewed the Opening Report, document 802.19-21/12r0.
It was explained that we will not be giving attendance credit for this Electronic Interim session, but starting in January the plan is to give attendance credit at the Electronic Interim sessions.   Of course, we continue to give attendance credit for Electronic Plenary sessions.

The Vice Chair gave a detailed liaison report from 802.11.  The Coexistence Standing committee will meet on Monday Sept 20.  There are several topics which may be of interest to 802.19 members.   In terms of upcoming Coexistence Assessment (CA) document from 802.11, 802.11bb is expected to go to Letter Ballot in November, and they are to have a CA document.  IEEE 802.11be is expected to go to Letter Ballot next spring and they will have a CA document to vote on.  Then 802.11bf will have one on the future.

The WG adjourned at 4:38 PM (Eastern Time).
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